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NEW

Kerth Road
Extension

Thank you for your patience during construction! The new Keith Road Extension
moves traffic directly between the Keith Road Bridge and the Highway 1 overpass,
enabling a smoother commute and better east-west connectivity. The District of North
Vancouver provided funds through the collection of Development Cost Charges, and
Seylynn Village Development provided the land and built the road.
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District of North Vancouver Mayor and Council
joined representatives from Seylynn Village
Development to officially open the new

] Keith Road Extension. Pictured left to right are:
Councillors Doug MacKay-Dunn, Robin Hicks,
Roger Bassam, Mike Little, Dr. Abo Taheri,

| Mayor Richard Walton, Farzad Taheri,

Dr. Shapour Hosseini, Pedram Hosseini,

and Sassan Nikseresht.

This is the first of several transportation
improvements planned for the Bridge District.
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